
Replacement Theology Response
A  few  years  ago,  Pastor  Jack  Hibbs  hosted  a  round-table
discussion with Dr’s. Mark Hitchcock and Paul Wilkinson. The
subject was Supersessionism, which they mistakenly labeled as
“Replacement Theology.” Unfortunately for the audience of that
broadcast, there was no one at the table to explain and defend
the Supersessionist position that was being criticized. So,
Bible  teacher  Steve  Gregg  responded  with  this  thorough
critique of the Hibbs broadcast.
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